

BISMARCK-HENNING ROSSVILLE-ALVIN COOPERATIVE HIGH SCHOOL

Brent Rademacher, Principal Phil Benjamin, Assistant Principal Tony Foster, Athletic Director Mendy Stephens, School Counselor

May 4, 2023

Dear Sponsor:

Sincerely,

The Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin Cooperative High School Student Council will be hosting their annual t-shirt fundraiser. The student council raises its own funds to host our homecoming events, a senior citizens dinner, and a freshmen fun night for students new to the high school along with other community events including Pink Night that raises funds for the Danville Cancer Center. We are proud to say that this year, with the help of the community, we were able donate over \$7,200 to the cancer center.

We will be selling t-shirts with a BHRA blue devil design and are looking to add sponsors' names to the back of the shirt. Your sponsorship of \$100 will list your company's logo on the back of the shirt to advertise your business. If you are interested in including your business, please email me at krussell@bismarck.k12.il.us by Wednesday, July 1st. You may then send your check made payable to: BHRA Student Council attn. Kami Russell, P.O. Box 200, Bismarck, IL 61814.

As a token of our appreciation for being one of our sponsors, we would like to give you a free t-shirt. Please include the size of the shirt that you would like to have along with a contact person's name and phone number for delivery. Shirts will be delivered during the first week of August.

Thank you for your support in helping us provide safe activities and events for our students and other members of the community.

Kami Russell
Math Teacher
Student Council Sponsor

Company Name ______ Contact Person ______

Phone Number _____ Shirt Size _____